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Dear Parent/Carer,  

 

YEAR 1, 2 & 3 CHRISTMAS CAROL SERVICE AT BOURNE ABBEY CHURCH 

 

On Wednesday 6th December, we will be holding our Christmas Carol Service at Bourne Abbey 

Church.  The children are practising really hard and we do hope that you will be able to join us.   

 

The service for Year 1, Year 2 and Year 3 children will start at 10.00 a.m. 

  

Please note that the pews either side of the centre aisle and some of those in the side aisles will be 

reserved for pupils and staff and we would therefore be grateful if you would not sit in pews marked 

‘reserved’. 

 

I should be grateful if you would ensure that your child has appropriate outdoor clothing and 

footwear for the walk there and back. 

 

If you are able to help with walking the children to church, please speak to your child’s class teacher 

by Wednesday 29th November 2023. We are often fortunate to be overwhelmed with support for 

this visit so once we have had an opportunity to assess the number of volunteers who have come 

forward, your child’s class teacher will be in touch to confirm whether or not your assistance will be 

needed. 

 

Thank you for your support. 

 

Yours sincerely, 
 

Miss J Schaffer    
 

Miss J Schaffer 

Year 2 Leader 

 

 


